SAN JOAQUIN JR. SHOW & AUCTION COUNCIL GENERAL MEETING
MINUTES - JULY 6, 2023 — WENTWORTH BLDG.

The meeting was called to order by President Josh Hiatt at 7:12 p.m.

Minutes: Approved at Executive Board Meeting.

FAIR REPORT

TREASURER’S REVIEW FOR AUCTION

Auction $2,159,175.50 (27 more animals this year)
Add On’s 289,028.50

TOTAL $2,448,204.00

Still Owing 350,584.00

Pay Out to Kids $2,296,373.90
Commission S 146,893.90

Stock Show 76,000.00 (To collect from)

BILLS:

Garbage $10,000.00

Security 33,000.00 (Josh going to review with them)
Fair 25,000.00

General 96,000.00

Auction Income as of this date is 2.4 million Totaling $2,448,204
Dorothy moved to accept the report and Kevin seconded the motion. Passed
The Ag teachers that want their students checks held must request to Chris.

NEW BUSINESS: 2023 AgFest Review: Main items discussed. On Line Auction was discussed as to
whether the on-line Stock Show Auction was worth the money and time consumed by Chris in getting
the kid’s Resumes’ and signed up. It was too confusing. Looking into it further.

ON-LINE AUCTION: ALL ADD ON’S: NO DAIRY SALES THROUGH AUCTION:

4 IN DAIRY; 41 IN SWINE; 91 LIVESTOCK. Scholarships discussed.

Important to make sure that the Exhibitor may only enter and exhibit 2 market animals is in the Guide
Book. Discussed Ag Mechanics in the sale. Other options. Sale went too long in Muller Auction Ring.

Required that all Exhibitors, Leaders and Parents have a different color wrist band. This would
eliminate a lot of the fitting problems by adults and out of County individuals. If in violation of this, the
exhibitor’s animal will be pulled from the sale.

Fee for animals pulled from the sale: Fee to be raised to $250 on large animals and $100 for small
animals. Must be strict on 1 hour after their specie show for withdrawal.

CODE OF CONDUCT: Exhibitors not following the rules and parents not controlling their kids. A concern
that some kids are just being dropped off with no supervision. Must be consequences.

Need more panels for movement of FFA hogs to the 4-H Barn. Tractor Pulls: Different options discussed
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:26 p.m. Next meeting on Tuesday, July 8,
2023. Same place and same room

Respectively Submitted,

Diana Muller, Recording Secretary



